
 
At St Mary’s we believe that it is possible for ordinary people to choose to be extraordinary! 

  
    

 
  
 
       
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Learning through faith 
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Education Sunday Service 
 

 
Dear parents, 
 
We are truly blessed to have St. Mary’s School in our community. No doubt as parents you value it 
for what it gives to your children. 
 
This is down to the professionalism and commitment of the teachers and teaching assistants. But it 
also springs from the heart of the school, the values grounded in the Gospel and the faith that is 
shared by staff, governors and yourselves. It is not something to be taken for granted. Instead it 
should be celebrated and enjoyed. 
 
Every year we set aside a Sunday – Education Sunday- to do just that. This year it falls on Sunday 
26th September. It would be great to see you at St Mary's church at 9.30am. The children will have 
an opportunity to lead the worship with their readings, prayers and singing. 
 
If you have not already done so, please submit the below form by Friday 17th September. 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs P Nightingale 

 

 
 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdNsz5JoRE1-t0JoFR62wWGI5dJnc4SyL_X9PySl-A1k4f3Pw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link


 
At St Mary’s we believe that it is possible for ordinary people to choose to be extraordinary! 

 
 
 
We will be attending the Education Sunday Service 
 
 Yes 
 
 No   
 
 
 
Signed: 
 
Parent of: 
 
Class: 
   


